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10-16-2023 
 
Lafourche Ambulance Service District #1 
17078 West Main Street 
Cut Off, LA 70345 
 
Dear Mr. Daigle 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to provide a quote on the remount of your ambulance body. We wanted to 
clarify our delivery and production schedule.  As of today we have a new Ford E-450 chassis available and 
could start your remount process in March and should be able to complete in July. 
 
With that being said we cannot hold chassis for anyone without a signed sales agreement and or purchase 
order submitted. With all of the inconsistencies of the chassis market at this time and the Ford strikes that 
are going on we cannot guarantee chassis availability and therefore cannot give exact dates of start and or 
delivery dates.  The monetary delivery penalty would have to start after receipt of chassis at our facility in 
Texas and then we could negotiate a firm start and delivery date.  
 
Again we appreciate the opportunity to continue our business relationship together.  If we can provide any 
further information or answer any questions please contact me at 800-468-5473. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Robert W. Lowrie 
Territory Manager for LA & MS 


